
School Bell Project. 
Earlier in the year the Parish Council took possession of the original school bell, dating back to 1862, 
which was situated in the school building at the end Oving Road. 
The Parish Council decided that it should refurbish the bell and then have it situated in the grounds 
of the current school.  
The bell was sent oC for refurbishment whilst work began on creating a bell cote. Both elements then 
came together at the end of August. 
 

 


